
Welwyn Garden Swimming Club AGM 14th March 2022
9 people in attendance online: Peter Jasko, Cath Ellerd-Eliott, Faye Ward, Ren Kusmierek, Derek

Milton, Christine Clewlow, Stuart Clewlow, Louise Beale, Victoria Francis

Apologies: Kate Shaw

Approval of AGM minutes 2021

The report was unanimously approved.

Chairman’s Report

The Chairman’s Report was presented by Peter Jasko

The report was unanimously approved.

Treasurer’s Report

The Treasurer’s Report was presented by Cath Ellerd-Elliot

The report was unanimously approved.

Head Coach’s report

The Head Coach’s report was presented by Victoria Francis

The report was unanimously approved.

Ren mentioned that everyone can see how hard Victoria is working and what a good job she is doing

and has the full support of the committee and the parents.

Life Saving report

The Life Saving report was presented by Stuart Clewlow

The report was unanimously approved.

Subscriptions 2022 – 2023

The new subscription fees for 2022 - 2023 were presented by Cath Ellerd-Elliott

Increase by £10 per swimmers to £300 per swimmer



Election of Committee 2022 – 2023 – All Elected

Executive Members

Peter Jasko - Chairman

Cath Ellerd Elliot - Treasurer

Faye Ward – Secretary

Elected Members:

Jayne Lansdell

Kate Shaw

Renata Kusmierek

Louise Eagles

Formal AGM closed.

Q&A
Question on the statement on income and expenditure looks incorrect?   Cath will check, publish the

correct version.

Income from membership up 21 v 20, affiliation fees dropped – Cath’s explanation was accepted.

Do we know what pool fees rises are yet for this year – no notification of any increases yet, With

Hatfield we have agreed increases every qtr. There are increases already agreed but this doesn’t take

in to account the increases in fuel/heating costs.

Can we increase the lifesaving attendees on Thursday evening?  Stuart says he has the capacity to

double the numbers.  Send out an email to remind members that it is part of their membership and

see if we can get more takers.

Jayne asked what the exit strategy is for Peter and Cath standing down, how can we instil interest in

parents that may want to take on these roles. Peter suggests looking at the membership list and call

or speak to the members parents to see if they could help the club.  Parents who take the time to

watch the sessions maybe the ones to approach.  Some clubs have it written into the agreement that

the parent must volunteer within the club.   Eden’s father may be a good person to approach.


